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Dear Mr Elibank 
 
I am writing further to my e-mail of 1 September 2010, about your request for 
information concerning the logos of MI5 (Security Service), MI6 (Secret 
Intelligence Service) and JTAC. Your request is being handled as a request for 
information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
I regret that we are unable to send you a full response to your request within 20 
working days, as required by the Act.  I would like to apologise on behalf of the 
Department for this delay, but I can assure you that we are dealing with your 
request and we will send you a full reply as soon as we can, hopefully within the 
next day or two.   We now aim to send you a full reply no later than 8th October 
2010. 
 
If you have any questions about the handling of your information request in the 
meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Martin Riddle  
Information Access Caseworker  
 

Information Access Team
Information Management Service 

Room No: Ground Floor, Seacole Building, 2 Marsham Street, London, SW1P 4DF 
Switchboard 020 7035 4848      
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